
Joint water/sewer meeting  

Well its been a busy few months for the water department. 

In June we changed out three fire hydrants that were broke. 1 on Main 

and 3rd  The other on 4th and Cayuga st. and Jordan  and Days.    Dixon 

came and inspected both water towers the end of May.  Everything 

looked good no major issues were found. They used a underwater 

camera to inspect the tower without draining them.  We put a new 

water source at Victory park. 

 All samples for the EGLE are now done. Including Lead/Copper.  

Fixed a leaking valve at firemans park  and Clark st and Oak st. 

Had a water leak on Carrol street service line going to the little league 

field was broke.  We did 10 new meter change outs.  Assisted 3 

companies with water/ sewer locate to expand the businesses. 

Monthly Bacti samples Well 4A failed twice. Meter at Clark lab is now 

in!!  Was able to pot hole 5 services on Clark st.  No Lead found. 

Worked on getting new SCADA bid it was approved. Thrill on the Hill.  

Miss Digs have been busy . Water Shut-offs are going well.  

Working on getting Dylan ready for testing this fall. 


